
BDR 40-1102
AB 474

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: April 7, 2017
Agency Submitting: Department of Public Safety, Investigations Division

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Fiscal Year
2017-18

Fiscal Year
2018-19

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

BDR 40-1102 makes various changes relating to drug overdoses and prescribing and using drugs.  The Investigation 
Division has reviewed this bill and has determined there is no impact to the agency.

Although the State Board of Pharmacy and the Investigation Division work cooperatively to track and monitor 
prescription activity, the Investigation Division does not manage the computerized Prescription Monitoring Program as 
it pertains to the current data field capabilities. As such, the Investigation Division will defer to the State Board of 
Pharmacy regarding the current capabilities of the Prescription Monitoring Program and potential related fiscal impacts 
to the system. With regard to the remainder of the bill, the Investigation Division does not anticipate any fiscal impacts 
based on the current language of the bill.

Ryan MillerName

Title Deputy Chief/Captain

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE OF FINANCE COMMENTS Date Thursday, March 30, 2017

The agency's response appears reasonable.
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Budget OfficerTitle
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